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Parent Information Owls class
Welcome to all Owls children and parents! September is always an exciting time whether your child is new to reception or a returning year one child. We are all looking forward to an exciting and busy term.
Attached is a summary of the main things we will be learning about this term. Initially we will be focussing on getting to know the children and creating an accurate picture of where they are with their learning. This will allow us to plan their next steps for learning. We want them to feel happy and safe at school as this will help them to focus on their learning.
Theme: Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book and traditional tales
In school to be ready to learn the children will need a named pair of wellies to keep in school and a named PE kit in a named bag. Every item of clothing brought into school should be clearly named. This is the responsibility of parents and carers and not school staff. If items are named, it is easier to return misplaced items.
Timetable

	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	
	
	PE

PE kit needed in school 
NO EARRINGS
	
	Forest School

Old clothes

Named wellies and layers suitable for the weather conditions.
To start later in the term, I will advise


What is my role as a parent?
· To check the link book every day for messages

· To name all items of clothing, including shoes

· To hear my child read/share their book at least three times a week-more if possible!

· To ensure my child’s reding folder is in their bag everyday

· Complete any homework tasks, including phonics-information will follow later in the term
· Establish good routines with sleep to allow the children to be well rested
If you have any worries or concerns, please come and talk to us.
Reading
Reading is a gateway to future academic success. Although early in their school life reception and Year one is where we build strong foundations for the future. You should read with your child at least three times a week once they are in the routine of attending school every day. Ideally reading every day will give your child the best chance of academic success. Bedtime stories and sharing story books together should remain part of your daily routine. 
We are always looking for parents/carers to support children whatever your skills. Please speak to Mrs Symonds if you can help, whether this be frequently or infrequently. This could be with hearing children read, or support with cooking or craft activities. We are also looking for help on a Friday with Forest School activities, for those parents/carers who enjoy the outdoors.
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	The children will be learning about Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book and the themes contained. Pirates, traditional tales, Kings and Queens, birds, frogs, crocodiles, astronauts and space. The children have been asked to think about any questions they have, which we will try to answer in the course of this theme. If you are able to talk to your child about their ideas and make notes below their ideas will be incorporated into plans.

	My child                                                         would like to know....




